
Memo Mr Frydenberg 

From: Stephen Elder, Executive Director, Catholic Education Melbourne 

To: Hon Josh Frydenberg MP, Minister for the Environment and Energy, Member for Kooyong 

Date: Friday 9 March 2018 

Dear Mr Frydenberg 

I noted your comments on ƚŚĞ�dŽĚĂǇ�ƐŚŽǁ�ƚŚŝƐ�ŵŽƌŶŝŶŐ�'dŚĞ�ĨĂĐƚ�ŝƐ�ƚŚĞ��ĂƚŚŽůŝĐ�ƐĐŚŽŽůƐ�ǁŝůů�ďĞŶĞĨŝƚ�ŐƌĞĂƚůǇ�
ƵŶĚĞƌ�ƚŚĞ�dƵƌŶďƵůů�'ŽǀĞƌŶŵĞŶƚΖƐ�'ŽŶƐŬŝ�Ϯ͘Ϭ'�ĂŶĚ�'ǁĞ�ƌĞĂůůǇ�ĐĂƌĞ�ĂďŽƵƚ��ĂƚŚŽůŝĐ�ƐĐŚŽŽůƐ�ĂŶĚ�ǁĞ�ƌĞĂůůǇ�ĐĂƌĞ�
ĂďŽƵƚ�ĞĚƵĐĂƚŝŽŶ�ŽǀĞƌĂůů'


